
                                                
 

29th October 2018 
 
 

Year 2Trip to Light Cinema in New BrightonThursday 8th November 2018 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

A visit has been arranged for year 2 to go to the Light Cinema to watch Fantastic Mr 
Fox which has a ‘PG’ rating, therefore we must have parental permission for your 
child to attend.  
 

The cost of the trip amount to over £4.00 per child, so we are kindly asking for a 
voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child.  The Governing Body subsidise or pay for 
school trips as much as possible. 
 

We will be leaving promptly at 9.00 am, so please unsure your child is in school for 
8.45 am as we cannot wait for any late children. We will be returning in time for 
normal lunchtime arrangements. 
 

Children are required to wear school uniform, sensible shoes and a showerproof coat. 

We are looking forward to an educational and enjoyable morning out as this film links 
in with our ‘English’ topic in class.  Once again many thanks for your support.  Please 
complete the attached pro forma and return it to the class teacher as soon as 
possible to help with the smooth organisation of this trip. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Connolly, Miss Johns & Miss Gregory 

Class Teachers 
 

 

SOMERVILLE  PRIMARY  SCHOOLYear 2 – Cinema – Thursday 8th Novemeber 2018 
 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………..……..……… Class: …….…………….. 
 

 I agree for my child to watch the film Fantastic Mr Fox which has a ‘PG’ rating 
 

Emergency No’s: ………………………………….………………………………………….. 
 

 £3 voluntary contribution enclosed 
 

Signed: ………………………………………………..……………………… Parent/Carer 
 

Please return to school as soon as possible, thank you. 

Your child will not be able to attend without a signed consent form. 


